
Provide Input & Get More 
Information:
1. Visit the project web page at 

tx.ag/WestparkPR.

2. Call the study team at 512-407-
1170.
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Background:
Fort Bend County is opening the 
Westpark Park-and-Ride Lot in 
2024. The park-and-ride lot was 
planned and designed prior to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. Given 
changes in travel demand and 
travel patterns resulting from the 
pandemic, the County is re-
assessing how the park-and-ride 
lot will support the county’s 
transportation needs

The study team will make all reasonable modifications to informational materials to ensure that people with 
disabilities have an equal opportunity to review information and provide input. Please call 512-407-1170 to let 
us know how we can assist you.

Project Web Page

tx.ag/WestparkPR

Scan the QR code above to visit
the project web page.
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